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This year elections will be held for the Elected Directors of Table Tennis England, namely Chairman, Deputy
Chairman and Treasurer, for the four-year period from 2015 to 2019.

The Board approved the Election Calendar at their meeting on January 22, 2015.

As there have been changes in the Articles of Association, and the relevant Regulations (Regulation I), some of
the procedures have altered from elections held in previous years.

Please therefore click on the following links to read the relevant articles.

Election Calendar

Extract from the Articles of Association: Section 23 Elected Directors

Regulation I, Election of Directors

If you have any queries, please contact Table Tennis England Head of Operations Jonathan Bruck via
jonathan.bruck@tabletennisengland.co.uk

Caroline Williams (Returning Officer)
February 2, 2015
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